
Town Of Exeter 

Swasey Site Walk Minutes for 2/25/2021 

Approved Minutes 

Present: Dave Short, Mark W. Damsell, Dwane Staples 

The meeting was opened by Chair Staples at 1:07pm 

The Trustees spoke about the need to replace the Tardiff bench and Chair Staples 

told the Trustees that he had reached out to the Selectboard to try to get an 

answer as to how to pay for this from which account. The bench has to be paid for 

when it is ordered and the cost of the bench and the plaques is $1,455.00. Chair 

Staples will keep following up on this. 

The three tree pricing proposals were reviewed and Piscataqua Tree was the 

lower of the three so a motion was made by Chair Staples and seconded by Mr. 

Short to award Piscataqua Tree Service the tree removal project. 

Chair Staples thanked Mr. Damsell for his six years of service to the Parkway as a 

trustee as he told us he would not be running for another term. His dedication to 

the Parkway is unmatched and he asked if he could still volunteer and was told 

that he absolutely could and it would be welcomed if he did. 

A motion to adjourn was made by Chair Staples and seconded by Mr. Short. The 

vote passed unanimously.  

Adjourn at 1:40pm 


